
MEMO
TO: Weber School District Board Members: President Paul Widdison, 

Vice President Jon Richie, Members: Douglas Hurst, Janis 
Christensen, Jan Burrell, Bruce Jardine, Kelly Larson, and 
Superintendent Gina Butters

FROM: Jamie Ellis, Educational Equity and Federal Programs Director 

DATE:   December 6, 2023

SUBJECT: Military Family and Student Support Initiative

This presentation is to update the Board on the progress made regarding the 
Military Family and Student Support Initiative. This presentation will highlight the 
work the Military Support Team has done since we last presented in December. 
We will discuss upcoming events and highlight in-district departmental 
collaborations as well as potential community and school partnerships. These 
community partnerships will be highlighted by Jennie Taylor. 


